
Newsletter
4th Quarter, December 31st, 2020

Friday 1/1 - New Year’s Day
Monday 1/18 - Martin Luther King Jr. Day

Monday 2/15 - President’s Day
 

Class of 2021

Holiday Closures:

Apply now for CFCU’s 
$2,000 Smart Start Scholarship! 

This scholarship is open to class of 
2021 seniors. 

 Applications can be found online 
at cheneyfcu.com or picked up at 
one of our two locations and are 

due April 15th, 2021. 
Student must be a member with 

CFCU to be considered. 

Not a Member? Not a problem! Call us or visit cheneyfcu.com to apply for 
membership and find out how CFCU can be ‘Here for You’. 

2021 Annual Meeting2021 Annual Meeting
CFCU’s 70th Annual Meeting 

and board election will take place on 

Saturday, March 13th, 2021. 

Please keep an eye out for event details 

in the coming weeks. 



Mailing: 10505 W Westbow Rd, Spokane, WA 99224

Here for You:
This isn’t just our motto, 

it is a part of our credit union’s mission. 
When you finance your auto with CFCU, you can feel 
confident in knowing you are receiving a competitive 

rate. CFCU’s loan staff are highly skilled and personable, 
making your lending experience fast and friendly! 

Call or visit us online to view our current loan rates.

Dear Members:
We appreciate your continued 
patience and support 
through the Covid-19 Pandemic. 
As a reminder, our lobbies are 
operating under limited hours. 
Please consider utilizing one of our 
remote service options. Cheney FCU 
offers online banking, a mobile app, 
and text banking. Plus, we answer 
our phones personally!

Lobby Hours: By Appointment M-F
Drive Up Teller: 8am-5pm M-F

Cheney HQ:
Lobby Hours: By Appointment M-F
Drive Up Teller: 8am-6pm M-F

Westbow:

cheneyfcu.com

Are you ready to start saving toward your retirement? 
It is never too early to start making your money work for you! 

Ask us about our Individual Retirement Accounts. 
View current savings rates at cheneyfcu.com/rates




